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Brooks E. Harlow, P.C.
brooks.harlow@millernash.com
(206) 777-7406 direct line

April 25, 2008

BY FIRST CLASS MAIL AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Subject: Shuttle Express Investigation — CONFIDENTIAL Status
Dear Ms. Washburn:

As you know, we represent Shuttle Express with regard to the
Commission’s request for information dated October 23, 2007. Per this request, Shuttle
Express submitted all pertinent information to the Commission in November 2007. The
submitted information was “designated confidential,” and consequently, submitted in
compliance with WAC 480-07-160.

On April 23, 2008, we received a phone call from the Commission stating
that it plans to post the investigative report of Shuttle Express, along with certain
confidential documents with noted redactions on Monday, April 28, 2008. The
Commission stated that it would not treat Shuttle Express’s documents as confidential
under Title 80 because the investigation regarded a transportation matter. Shuttle
Express does not agree with the Commission’s interpretation of the pertinent WAC and
RCW. However, the issue is hereby rendered moot as to the documents emailed April
24, 2008 because Shuttle Express no longer designates these documents, in their
redacted form, confidential. Thus, Shuttle Express hereby withdraws its confidential
designation thereof and permits the Commission to post the redacted documents
emailed April 24, 2008.
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We thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any questions,

please contact the undersigned.

Brooks E. Harlow, P.C.

cc: Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski (via e-mail)
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